
 

 

Have you heard of 

The Priority Services Register (PSR)?  

It is free to join. 

 

It helps utility companies, including energy suppliers, electricity, gas and water 
networks to look after customers who have extra communication, access or safety 
needs. It helps them tailor their services to support households who need extra help 
with everyday energy matters like bills, and in the unlikely event of a power cut, gas or 
water supply interruption. 

Please refer to the link below for further info and to register- 

https://www.thepsr.co.uk 

Eligibility includes the vulnerable and Senior Citizens 

https://www.thepsr.co.uk/#am-i-eligible 

 

https://www.thepsr.co.uk/
https://www.thepsr.co.uk/#am-i-eligible

